
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110124B  
 
 
 
 January 31, 2011  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON SAFETY CULTURE 

POLICY STATEMENT, 1:00 P.M., MONDAY, JANUARY 24, 2011, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and a variety of stakeholders on the proposed 
final safety culture policy statement:  Tom Houghton, Senior Director, Safety-Focused 
Regulation, Nuclear Energy Institute; Robert Link, Manager, Environmental, Health, Safety, & 
Licensing, AREVA; Billie Garde, Attorney and Partner at Clifford & Garde, LLP; Ed Maher, 
President, Health Physics Society; Kevin Buckley, American Association of Physicists in 
Medicine; George Marshall, Director, American Portable Nuclear Gauge Association; and Lee 
Cox, Director, Organization of Agreement States. 
 
Commission direction to the staff will be provided in the staff requirements memorandum (SRM) 
issued in response to SECY-11-0005 (Proposed Final Safety Culture Policy Statement).     
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